
OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL PARISH  

WEBSITE: www.olmcmiddletown.org 

90 EUCLID AVENUE, MIDDLETOWN, NEW YORK 10940 

 
Fifth Sunday of  Easter 

Sunday, May 14th 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE: 
Mrs. Nancy Miller ............. Director of Religious Education 
Phone: ................................................................ 845-342-1510 
Email: .................................................. olmcre90@gmail.com 
Hours: .............................................. Mon.: 12:00pm - 3:00pm 
 ............................................... Tues.– Thurs.: 8:30am  3:00pm  
 ............................................................ Fri.: 8:30am - 12:00pm 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults)  
 Mrs. Miriam Pailes .................................. RCIA Coordinator 
Phone: ................................................................ 845-343-5062 
 

ADULT FAITH  
Mr. Ken Searle ............................... Adult Faith Coordinator 
Phone: ................................................................ 845-978-8375 
Email: ............................................. AF-OLMC@Outlook.com 
 

MT. CARMEL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL: 
Ms. Jennifer Langford............................................... Principal 
Phone: ................................................................ 845-343-8836 
 

MASSES: 
Weekend Masses: Saturday - 5:00 pm 
  Sunday- 8:00 am, 10:00 am, 11:30 am  
     and 4:30 pm 
Weekday Mass: Monday - Friday  7:00am  (Priory Chapel) 
 

 

CONFESSION: 
Saturday 4:00-4:30 pm or by appointment.  
 

BAPTISM: 
Call Religious Education Office for information.   
 

THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 
The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick and the Eucharist 
are meant for the healing and comfort of those who are ill.  
Please notify us about any parishioner confined to their 
home, hospital or nursing facility so that a priest may visit. 
 

MARRIAGE: 
Please call the Priory Office for an appointment.  
 

BEREAVEMENT GROUP:  The group meets on 
Wednesdays from 1:00pm to 2:30pm in OLMC’s Parish 
Center, 90 Euclid Ave, in Middletown. Facilitated by Frank 
Gawors, MS, LCSW.  For more information contact: Frank 
Gawors at 845-342-4703 or fhgawors@gmail.com 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS: 
Welcome to Mt. Carmel!   Please pick up a Registration 
Form in the Gathering Space or at the Priory Office or visit:   
www.olmcmiddletown.org 
 

Registration and evidence of participation is required at 
least eight (8) months before scheduling of marriage or 
Baptism.  

OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL PARISH: 
Fr. Paul Denault, O.Carm…………………..Pastor 
 

Fr. Anthony Trung Nguyen, O.Carm………Parochial Vicar 
 

Bro. Marlon Beharry, O.Carm……………. Parochial Intern 
Fr. Joseph Phuong Ngo, O.Carm…………..In Residence 
 
Deacon Edward Woods 
 

 

Mrs. Maureen Waterman .......................... …Parish Secretary 
 

Phone ................................................................. 845-343-4121 
Office Hours:   

Monday - Friday  8:30 am -1:00 pm and 2:00 pm - 4:30pm 
 (closed 1:00-2:00pm for lunch) 
 

Gail Johnson .................................... Organist - 845-386-5817 
Dottie Lanos  ................................................... Parish Trustee 
Greg Sillen ....................................................... Parish Trustee 
  

HOLY DAY OF OBLIGATION  
THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD 

 

The Ascension of the Lord/Ascension Thursday is on 
Thursday, May 25th. It is a Holy Day of Obligation.  
Masses will be celebrated as follows:   

Wednesday, May 24th: 7:00pm (Vigil)  
Thursday, May 25th:  7:00am and 9:00am 

The masses will be celebrated in the Church. 

http://www.olmcmiddletown.org/
mailto:AF-OLMC@Outlook.com
http://www.olmcmiddletown.org/


May 14, 2017 
Fifth Sunday of Easter  

MASS SCHEDULE   
Saturday, May 13th 
5:00 Anthony & Mary Leo    

Sunday,  May 14th 
8:00 Florence, Michael, Sue-Ellen, Joe 
   and Eileen Orrio 
10:00  Melissa Sue Bakker & Alice McGeady 
11:30 Evelyn Shiel 
 4:30 Giuseppe & Margherita Rotundo    

Monday, May 15th 
7:00 Vivian Bain 

Tuesday,  May 16th 
7:00 Roger O. Denault 
Wednesday, May 17th 
7:00  Louise, Sebastian & Catherine Fotino 
Thursday, May 18th  
7:00 Mary F. Costello  

Friday, May 19th 
 

7:00  Patrick & Josephine Darcy    

Saturday, May 20th 
5:00 Maria & Rosa Lostumbo    

Sunday,  May 21st 
8:00 Maria & Giuseppe Olivo 
10:00  Evelyn, John & Bill Kummer 
11:30 Charles & Jeanette Duffy & 
   Charles & Roberta Duffy 
 4:30 Kevin McNally     

Our Second Collection each week is to satisfy 
the mortgage for the Parish Center. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

May 6th & May 7th totaled: $9,422  

Collection  $7,927 and Online Giving  $1,495 
 

 

Building Fund totaled: $2,278 

Collection  $2,188  and Online Giving  $90  

 
 

 

Thank You for your generosity! 
 

 

Mass attendance for the weekend of  
May 6th and May 7th was: 825. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

MASS CELEBRANTS   

May 20th  &  May 21st 

5/20 ~ 5:00 pm ~ Fr. Anthony 

5/21 ~ 8:00 am ~ Fr. Anthony 

  10:00am ~ Fr. Sean 

  11:30am ~ Fr. Robert Jalbert, MM 

  4:30pm ~ Fr. Paul 
 

Please note celebrants are subject to change. 

THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD 
 

The Ascension of the Lord/Ascension Thursday is on 
Thursday, May 25th. It is a Holy Day of Obligation.  
Masses will be celebrated as follows:   

Wednesday, May 24th: 7:00pm (Vigil)  
Thursday, May 25th:  7:00am and 9:00am 

The masses will be celebrated in the Church. 
 

FYI - A 7:00pm mass will be offered on Thursday 
night at Our Lady of the Assumption in Bloomingburg. 
 

~ ~ ~ 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE - Mass will not be celebrated on  
Memorial Day, Monday, May 29th. 
 

 

PRIORY OFFICE CLOSED 
The Priory Office will be closed on Monday,  
May 29th to commemorate Memorial Day. 

 

2017 CARDINALôS ANNUAL APPEAL 
If you have been prayerfully contemplating making a 
pledge or gift to the Cardinalôs Appeal itôs not too late to 
do so today!    
Envelopes may be obtained from the table in the  
Gathering Space, or visit: www.cardinalsappeal.org 
to make a donation online. 
Remember each pledge and gift is welcome and  
valued!  
A big thank you to all the families who have already  
contributed to the 2017 Cardinalôs Appeal - your  
generosity has been overwhelming.   

MEMORIALS  

The Hosts and Wine were donated in loving 
memory of:  

MARY, JIM & BRIAN MA HADY  
 

The Sanctuary Lamp was donated in loving 
memory of:  BERTHA McCAREY KRAWIEC  



      OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL   

REGISTRATION FOR RELIGIOUS  
EDUCATION 2017/2018 SESSION 

 
 

New Family Registration for Religious Education 
2017/2018 is now underway.  Packets of information  
including new student registration forms are available 
in the Gathering Space Communications Center in the 
Religious Education section. 
Our regular rates are now in effect.  See the packet 
for more details. If you have questions please contact 
Nancy Miller at olmcre90@gmail.com or  
845-342-1510.  
**Please be sure to register in the Parish if you are 
not already.** 

COMING IN JULY 2017  

6!#!4)/. ")",% 3#(//, 
Maker Fun Factory  

 

Created By God - Built For a Purpose 
*ÕÌÙ ρπÔÈ ÔÈÒÕ ÔÈÅ ρτÔÈ - ωÁÍ ÔÏ ρςÎÏÏÎ ÅÁÃÈ 
ÄÁÙ -- Ασπ ÐÅÒ ÃÈÉÌÄ ÁÎÄ υ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇÓ ÏÆ ÆÕÎȦ 
"ÉÂÌÅ ÓÔÏÒÉÅÓɂ#ÒÁÆÔÓɂ/ÕÔÄÏÏÒ 'ÁÍÅÓ-'ÒÅÁÔ  
ÍÕÓÉÃ ÁÎÄ &ÕÎ 3ÏÎÇÓȦȦ  4ÅÒÒÉПÉÃ ÓÎÁÃËÓɂ4-ÓÈÉÒÔɂ
-ÕÓÉÃ #$ ÁÎÄ ÍÏÒÅȦȦ !ÌÌ ÆÏÒ Αφ Á ÄÁÙȢ  
2ÅÇÉÓÔÒÁÔÉÏÎ ÆÏÒÍÓ ÁÒÅ ÁÖÁÉÌÁÂÌÅ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ 'ÁÔÈÅÒÉÎÇ 
3ÐÁÃÅȢ 
,ÉÍÉÔÅÄ ÓÐÁÃÅ - ÓÏ ÄÏÎȭÔ ÌÅÔ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄ ÍÉÓÓ ÏÕÔ ÏÎ 
ÔÈÅ ÆÕÎȦ 
For more information, contact Nancy Miller at 
olmcre90@gmail.com or 845-342-1510.  

 
 

 

 

 

 
MEETING JESUS AT THE WELL  

! 2%42%!4 &/2 7/-%. 
Saturday, May 20, 2017 - 9 am to 3 pm 

!Ô ÔÈÅ /ÕÒ ,ÁÄÙ ÏÆ -ÔȢ #ÁÒÍÅÌ 0ÁÒÉÓÈ #ÅÎÔÅÒ  
Has your life become so overwhelming that you  
barely have time to nurture your relationship with 
God? Is the well running dry? During this day retreat 
for women facilitated by Jennifer Edwards, we will 
consider how Jesus transforms the lives of women in 
the Gospels. Drawing wisdom from the scriptures 
and lives of the saints, we will reflect upon how the 
Lord longs to minister to us personally today. The 
retreat will include refreshments and lunch, talks and 
discussion, and time for quiet reflection and prayer. 
$15 donation. For additional information or to regis-
ter please see the flyer in the Gathering Area or con-
tact Nancy Miller at olmcre90@gmail.com or call 
845-342-1510. 
Registration ends this Monday, May 15th.  
PLEASE NOTE: no registrations will be taken on 
the day of the Retreat, so please be sure to register 
today or fill out the form and drop it off along with a 
check or cash (exact amount please) at the Priory  
Office by Monday morning this way you won’t miss 
the retreat!  

GOD BLESS OUR FIRST COMMUNICANTS! 
On Saturday, May 6th, 43 students from Mt. Carmel 
School and the Religious Education Program received 
the Holy Eucharist for the first time.  
May they always walk in the light of Christ. 

SENIOR LUNCHEON 
Our June Senior Luncheon will be held on Friday, 
June 9th at 12:30pm in the Parish Center.  All  
seniors in the Middletown area are invited. No Cost 
but a free will offering is taken to cover expenses. 
Mark your calendar now so you don’t miss it! 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

SOCIETY FOR THE PROPAGATION OF 
THE FAITH  

 

Each year the Archdiocesan Office for the Society  
for the Propagation of the Faith sponsors The  
Missionary Cooperative Appeal.  This year our Parish 
is pleased to welcome Fr. Robert Jalbert, MM, who 
will speak on behalf of the Propagation of the Faith, 
next weekend May 20th and 21st.   
The Propagation of the Faith is the Churchôs central 
means for support for more than 1,150 mission  

dioceses throughout Asia, Africa, the Pacific Islands 
and remote regions of Latin America. By ñjoiningò 
the Propagation of the Faith, we make a special  
commitment to offer prayers and financial help that 
will ensure that the Gospel is proclaimed and loving 
witness to Jesus Christ offered to the poorest of our 
human family.   
Fr. Jalbert will share with us the many challenges  
missionaries face daily which we might just take for 
granted.    
Please join us in welcoming Fr. Jalbert and be sure 
to seek him out should you have any questions.   
As always, thank you for your generosity! 

mailto:olmcre90@gmail.com
mailto:olmcre90@gmail.com
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REGISTRATION FOR 2017 -2018 IS ONGOING - If you are looking for a sound education for your 
child, then Mt. Carmel School is the school for you.  Visit Mt. Carmel and see what we have to offer! 
Call to schedule a tour or to find out more information at the number below.  
 

LOOKING AHEAD - HOME RUN FOR CATHOLIC SCHOOLS!   Enjoy an evening of baseball at the 
Renegades Stadium in Fishkill, NY on Thursday, June 22nd . The Renegades are a Minor League 
Class A baseball team - members of the New York -Penn League. Tickets for this enjoyable event can 
be purchased now just visit: www.gadesgroups.com and use the code: mountcarmel . Join the fun 
as the Renegades play the Staten Island Yankees. Tickets are $10 General Admission or $12 for   
Reserved Grandstand.  The gate opens at 5:30pm and play begins at 7:05pm. Donõt miss the action 
and all the excitement!  
 

 
 

INFORMATION  - For more information about any of the above, please call 343 -8836 or visit: 
www.mtcarmelschoolmiddletown.org 

FRIENDLY VISITOR PROGRAM  

Isolation and loss of social interaction due to poor 

health, lack of transportation or other issues are  

con-contributing factors to depression and self-neglect.  

If you know of someone who would like a visit for  

conversation, or is in need of assistance with rides to 

church, medical appts., or telephone reassurances 

please have them call Anne Reilly at 342-2030 or  

Margaret OõDonnell at 342-0616.  

 
 

 

DO YOU OR SOMEONE YOU 
KNOW NEED HELP WITH: 

 

EVICTION PREVENTION 
EMERGENCY FOOD 

IMMIGRATION ASSISTANCE 
 

Then please call Catholic Charities Helpline: 
1-800-744-7900 or  

NYS New American Hotline: 1-800-566-7636 

THE WARWICK VALLEY CHORALEôS  
 

SPRING CONCERTS - 2017 

SEEKING THE RIGHT PATH:  
AMERICAN SONGS  

Hear 75 voices performing hauntingly beautiful  
Songs of the Civil War era, plus timeless favorites by 
Irving Berlin, George Gershwin and many more!   
 

 

Friday, May 19th at 7:00 pm 
Goshen United Methodist Church 

115 Main Street, Goshen, New York 
 

Sunday, May 21st at 4:00 pm 
Warwick Reformed Church, 16 Maple Avenue 

Warwick, New York 

 

As always admission is free  –  

(but donations are greatly appreciatedύ 
 

 

 
For more information visit: 

www.WarwickValleyChorale.org, or follow on WVC  
on Facebook or call (845) 477-8391 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH GARDEN 
 

With warmer weather approaching, we are looking 
for volunteers for this years Community Outreach 
Garden. Families or individuals can volunteer to care 
for a plot (roughly 8'x4') and grow vegetables for  
The Guild of St. Margaret’s Soup Kitchen.  
Volunteers will rotate on various tasks throughout 
the summer including watering and delivering  
vegetables to the Soup Kitchen.  The whole group 
will meet together for kickoff planting, mid-year 
weeding, and a garden picnic for a true community 
atmosphere. For more information or to volunteer 
call Ken Searle at 845-978-8375 or email  
AF-OLMC@Outlook.com  

FORMED.org  
Try out books, movies, and audio programs  
by visiting and signing up with FORMED.org - all 
for free.  When signing up be sure to use our Parish 
Key: Z7XQKJ  
Here are some suggestions for May: 
Book - Fatima for Today - Fr. Andrew Apostoli 
Audio - Mary, The Indispensable Mother of God - 
Tim Staples  

PARISH CENTER RENTAL 
The Parish Center is available for rental  to both 

Parishioners and Non -Parishioners for weddings, 
parties (birthdays, Baptisms, anniversary, etc.)  
or meetings.  For more information please call  
Greg Sillen at: 845 -282 -4267.  

http://www.mtcarmelschoolmiddletown.org
http://www.warwickvalleychorale.org/

